
Help us understand Emirati fathers’ identity, 
attitudes and beliefs regarding their role. 

Congratulations, you will soon be a first-time 
mom! What an exciting time!!! The Teaching, 
Learning and Development Lab at New York 
University Abu Dhabi is looking for young 
Emirati couples who will be first-time parents 
soon to learn about your beliefs and 
expectations regarding your role during the 
transition to parenthood. 

You can enroll in the study together with your husband 
when you are in the last trimester of pregnancy. The 
study includes a survey for you, and for your husband a 
survey and interview. 

If you are interested in participating, 
you can scan the QR code to 
complete the survey or contact 
Shamsa Al-Suwaidi for further 
questions at: 
sma9218@nyu.edu or 
WhatsApp 0563214204 

mailto:sma9218@nyu.edu

